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April 9, 2020

Dear Charter Arts Families,

Today, Pennsylvania Governor Tom Wolf announced the extended closure of all public schools in the
Commonwealth for the duration of the 2019-2020 academic school year. The Governor has made it clear that,

though school buildings will remain closed, schools should continue providing continuity of education to all students.

You can read the full press release here.

We will supply additional information to families once the Pennsylvania Department of Education provides further
directives and instructions. Until then, we will continue with Charter Arts' remote learning plan that is currently in
operation.

We appreciate all of the work you are doing in cooperation with teachers.

Thank you,

Diane LalZelle

Executive Director & CEO

Mission Statement

The Lehigh Valley Charter High School for the Arts provides a unique environment that fosters a creative, rigorous academic approach to learning and a
development of talents in the arts. Built on passion, discipline and a commitment to excellence, this integrative educational experience inspires all
students to believe in who they are and in what they can accomplish.


https://www.governor.pa.gov/newsroom/governor-wolf-extends-school-closure-for-remainder-of-academic-year/

